
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Common Sense Initiative 
From: Brian Carnahan, Executive Director 
Re: Agency Response to CSI Recommendation 
Date: 7/14/2020 
 
Based on the CSI Recommendation dated July 13, 2020, CSWMFT will be final filing the rule 
changes to Rule 4757-5-13. 
 
Please contact me at brian.carnahan@cswb.ohio.gov or 614.752.5161 if you have any 
questions.  
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